
ATTENTION PIERMONT 
VOTERS 

In accordance with Laws of 2020 
Chapter 14 

Moderators are authorized to 
partially process the absentee 

ballots that have been received by 
the clerk prior to the date set for 
the partial processing. Piermont will 

do the partial processing on 
Saturday, October 31 starting at 
1:00. This will take place in the 

Old Church Building. The public is 
invited to observe. 


